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THE ORCHID SCHOOL 

Baner, Pune 

 

Date: 28th February 2023              Circular No: TOS/FRO/CIR/FS/22-23/44 

Circular regarding the Holi Holiday 

Dear Parents, 

 

 

Greetings from The Orchid School! 

 

Please note the following change in the calendar: - 

 

Holi Holiday will be on 7th March 2023 (Tuesday) instead of 8th March 2023(Wednesday). 

 

Regular school will be there on 8th March 2023. 

 

 

Thanking You 

 

 

Atreyi Saha         Sangeeta Kapoor 

Vice Principal          Principal  

       

 


